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DATE: September 1, 2022

TO: Weber School District Board of Education, Superintendent Gina Butters,
Assistant Superintendent Dave Hales and Assistant Superintendent Clyde Moore

FROM: Dr. Robert D. Petersen, Business Administrator

SUBJECT: Sell of Riverdale Bench Water Shares

Weber School District owns 238 shares of water in the Riverdale Bench Canal Company water
district. Weber School District does not need all 238 shares. Working with Mark Anderson,
President of the Riverdale Bench Canal Company (see attached letter), the following is
proposed:

1. Riverdale Bench Water Board is allowing us to trade 50 of the 238 water shares for
water shares in the Taylor-West Weber Water Improvement District. These Taylor-West
Weber shares will provide needed water for our new elementary in West Haven, for
West Field HS and for eight lots we plan to sell. After this trade, there will be 188
Riverdale Bench Water Shares left (238 — 50 = 188).

2. Because they are allowing us to trade for water shares outside their district, the
Riverdale Bench Water Board is requiring we sell or make available 178 of the remining
shares to members of their Board and others. This will leave 10 shares of Riverdale
Bench Water (188 — 178 = 10).

3. Weber School District is retaining 10 shares of Riverdale Bench Water. These ten shares
are needed to “carry water for users in the ditch.”

The proposed sell of 178 shares of Riverdale Bench Water will be placed on the Consent
Calendar for Board Approval at the September 7, 2022 Board Meeting.

Jeff Hales, will be on hand at the September 7*" 5:00pm study session to further explain the
situation and answer any questions.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 801-476-7841 or drop me an email at

rpetersen@wsd.net
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